----Original Message----From: Meaghan Ross

Sent: April 23, 2012 11:22 PM

To: Vengris, Jennie

Subject: Resignation for TAC

Hello Jennie and Fellow TAC members,

I hope that you are all doing well!

Unfortunately, as you know, I am no longer able to be on the Tenant Advisory Committee and am now sending a more formal resignation letter to confirm that I will not be able to participate in the committee's work further. I originally joined the committee in part because of work supporting tenants in the community looking to start and maintain tenants' associations, and as a way to better coordinate the tenant rights education work I was conducting via the Tenant Outreach and Education project. Since this project has lost its funding, I have had to find another place of employment which does not enable me to participate in the meetings, or to have the same work mandate to bring to the committee.

I have enjoyed my time working with you all as part of TAC, and wish you all the best in this year's work!

Sincerely,

Meaghan Ross